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6 October 2022 

 

 

Dear   

 

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 13 September 2022. 

You requested: 

 

Any advice Treasury has provided other agencies or Ministers in the last 6 

months regarding wiping student loan debt. 

 

Where information is withheld, I request you provide the title and date of the 

communication/document withheld, the reason for refusal and the grounds in 

support of that reason. 

 

I am refusing your request under section 18(e) of the Official Information Act, the 

document alleged to contain the information requested does not exist. The Treasury 

has not provided advice on this topic in the last six months to Ministers or agencies.  

 

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and enclosed documents 

may be published on the Treasury website. 

 

This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to ask the 

Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Laura King 

Team Leader, Communities, Learning and Work 

 


